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Reflecting on our achievements this year 

The School Council has done a really important job of trying to make school a better place 

to play and learn this year. These are some of the things we have achieved; set up an Anti-
Bullying Team, made and sent Christmas cards to the Rosegarland Care Home, created 

parking permits and posters, surveyed children about school dinners, assemblies and 
before and after school clubs, made a promotional video of our school,  raised money for 

Red Nose Day and Children in Need, created a wish list of JU:MP resources and, of course, 

hosted the Crossley Hall Talent Show!  

Talent Show 

The Crossley Hall talent show at the end of 

Summer 1 was a huge success. There were 
lots of great acts; singing, drumming, 

dancing,beatboxing, magic and piano 
playing. The Diamonds Dance Act won the 

Year 5 and 6 competition and Layla won the 
Year 2,3 and 4 competition. The School 

Council organised the Talent Show and 
debated the winners. Well done to everyone 

who took part.  

By Isaiah and Amal 

    Before and After School Club Survey 

This week, we have asked ten children 

in each class to complete a survey 

about before and after school clubs.  

We want to find out what is working 

really well, and how we can make it 

even better. Look out for these forms 

in your class and make sure you 
complete one so you can have your 

say. 

By Hammad and Anton 

Assemblies Survey     

The School Council carried out a survey to find out the children’s opinions and 

ideas about assemblies. Lots of children asked for a Praise, Reward or Always 

assembly in the school hall.  Some children also thought class assemblies would 

be a good idea. We have passed this on to Mrs Monnery, so watch this space! 

By Umaimah and Aisha                                                                                                              

Always Event 

Every week the class teachers choose one child from their class who is always 

ready, respectful and safe. In the first week of Summer 2, these children will be 

going on a special visit to FIve Alive! 



 


